Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting
October 20, 2008
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Steven DiVirgilio

9-10 Concord perimeter drain will begin construction shortly. 14 Lex has an underground drain installed and the
basement crack has been repaired.

The Board discussed enforcing the by-laws concerning commercial vehicles parked within the complex.
The Board has discussed snow plowing with Lisa Hayes for the upcoming year.

The board prepared for the Annual Homeowners’ Meeting October 29 7pm Grafton Elementary School.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Tuesday Nov 11 6 pm 3 Lex.



